
High  Representative  Receives
Progress  Report  from  RS
Srebrenica Commission
The RS Government has delivered a Progress Report from the
Srebrenica Commission to the High Representative, within the
deadline set by the High Representative on 16 April.

The High Representative required the Commission to include in
this Progress Report information that was absent from its
Interim Report, presented to the High Representative on 15
April. The Progress Report will also indicate the level of
compliance  by  the  RS  Authorities  with  the  High
Representative’s requirement that they cooperate fully with
the Commission.

“I  have  received  the  Progress  Report  from  the  Srebrenica
Commission, due on 30 April,” the High Representative said
today.  “An  initial  reading  suggests  that  the  Commission
believe they have received improved cooperation from the RS
authorities, and important new information.  However, I will
make a formal assessment of the Progress Report in the course
of next week, after it has been thoroughly reviewed.”
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